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03 September 2013 
 
 
Sent via email to: dedasst@ghatx.org 
 
 
Clover Nuetzmann 
Galveston Housing Authority 
4700 Broadway Boulevard 
Galveston, TX 77551 
 
 
Ms. Nuetzmann: 
 
 
This is a written request, pursuant to the Texas Public 
Information Act (the “Act”), Chapter 552 of the Texas 
Government Code as amended, application is hereby made upon 
you as custodian of information for the Galveston Housing 
Authority to produce the following items; please send in digital 
format, such as PDF files, when possible: 
 
The Memorandum of Agreement between HUD and Lonestar 
Legal Aid referred to in the 08 August 2013 email from Deyna 
Sims. 
 
If your agency does not maintain these public records, please let 
me know who does and include the proper custodian’s name and 
address.  
 
As provided by the Act, I will expect your response within ten 
business (10) days. If you believe this information is not public, I 
ask that you immediately notify me and then seek a formal 
decision from the Texas Attorney General not later than ten (10) 
business days from your receipt of this request, as required by 
the Act.  
 
Disclosure of this information is in the public interest because 
providing a copy of the information primarily benefits the 
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general public. I therefore request a waiver of all fees and 
charges pursuant to Section 552.267 of the Act.  

 
Thank you for your assistance.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
David Stanowski, President 
Galveston Open Government Project, Inc. 
216 Seawall Boulevard 
Galveston, TX 77550 
gogp@att.net 
409-621-2099 
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